
Dear Divine Family, 

Please Accept Greetings of Baba's Love and remembrances. 

 

We are pleased to share the news of 5th National IT Conference held from 
6-9 January, 2018 at Global Auditorium, Manmohini Complex. The theme 
of the Conference was - The Shift  
 

-  
 

Inner Technology 

 

Topics covered in this conference were 

 

1. De-bugging the Mind 

2. Positive Emotions- Key to Success 

3. Conscious Shift of Consciousness through GPS 

4. Conflict Resolution 

5. Emotional Mastery 

6. Shift Your Locus to strengthen your Focus 

7. Easy Meditation for Busy IT Minds 

8. New Journey Towards Inner Transformation 

 

The Chief Guests were: 

Dr Atul Srivastava, Vice President, Reliance Project Management Group, 
Mumbai.He shared in his Chief Guest address that, Internal Empowerment 
is needed specially for IT Professionals and the IT Wing is working on that, 
and is really appreciated. 

 



Mr.Mukesh Shrama, Founder & CEO, QA Info Tech(P), Ltd, Nodia. He 
shared that, when our mind is peaceful, we will be able to do all tasks 
easily. Brahma Kumaris Organisation is really doing a wonderful service. 
This is my first visit and I am really enjoying. 

 

Special Guests of Honour: 

Mr Rajesh Sharma, Co-Founder & CIO, QA Info Tech(P) Ltd, Noida. 
He shared that, I am experiencing deep peace in this tranquil 
environment.  

 

B.K.Nirwair bhaiji, Secretary General appreciated the IT Wing for its 
noble services and BK Dr Nirmala Didi, gave her blessings for everyone 
and clarified about the theme - The Shift  

 

B.K.Yashwant bhai, HQ Co-ordinator, IT Wing, briefed about the theme 
of the Conference. Sister Shreya, Faculty, IT Wing, Mumbai took 
everyone into the deep Meditation through her powerful Guided 
Meditation. B.K.Savitha, Faculty, IT Wing Mount Abu, nicely conducted 
the session. 

 

600 IT Professionals including CEOs, Managing Directors from MNCs, from 
different parts of India took benefit and for the first time, these many 
numbers of IT Professionals came to Baba's Home- Madhuban. Every 
participant enjoyed the program and decided to bring the necessary 
spiritual Shifts in their lives. 

 

Special Thanks to BapDada, Dadis, Nirwair bhaiji, Dr.Nirmala Didi, Munni 
behnji and the Divine Family for their continued support and blessings. 



 

If you also would like to arrange such Conferences/Retreats/Seminars/Get-
together, for IT Professionals, kindly contact us. 

 

In Baba's Yaad 

 

IT Wing HQ Office 

Madhuban 

i 
twing@bkivv.org 

mailto:twing@bkivv.org

